
H & H Visit

Horse and Hound Visit 

  

Last week we had a visit from Gill Kapedia of Horse and Hound. They are doing a series of
write ups on different production yards and we were lucky enough to be chosen as one of the
subjects. It was great fun to be involved in and we look forward to the finished result.

  

See this weeks Horse and Hound!!!!
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